
 
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
  

  

TO: Stephen Oliver, Chair 

 Planning Commission Members 

  

FROM: Scott Grantham  

Planning and Zoning Department 

  

DATE:         October 18, 2017 

  

SUBJECT:   C14-2016-0135 – 2500 N. Lamar - District 9 

________________________________________________________________________ 

  
The applicant requests a postponement to November 14, 2017, to provide time for 

CANPAC (Central Austin Neighborhood Plan Advisory Committee) to vote on the 

proposal at their next meeting. 

 

The applicant met and discussed the proposal with CANPAC on October 16, and agreed 

to request a postponement to November so that CANPAC could discuss the proposal at 

their next meeting, bring it to a vote, and presumably to write a letter to the commission 

to communicate the outcome of that vote.  

 

This is the applicant’s fifth request for postponement. 
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